Private % Confidential 12th Juns, 1923,

Dear Mr. Dykes,

Reverting to my letters of the 22nd and
24th May, to which I have not received a reply,
regarding the lMotor Yacht under construction by
liessrs. Fried. Krupp A.Ges Goermania Werft, Kiel, t o
the design of Messrs. Cox & Stevens, New York, we do not
appear to have received an acknowledgment from Mr,

Cox of the letter addressed to him at the Hotel
Continental, Kiel, regarding the eoxtant of the survey
and the fee to be charged.

In the circumstances, I shall be much
obliged if you will kindly let me know in course of
post whether a definite arransement has be=n come to
with lMr. Cox in this matter, and if so, whether ths
inspection is Yeing procesded with.

With kind regards,
Yours faithfully,

Geo. Dykes, Esq.,
HA MBURG.
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